
 

 
 
 

Gulf Shores City Schools, in cooperation with HNH Immunizations (Health Hero), will be 
offering the Flu vaccine to our students. The clinic will be held November 2, 2020. There is no 
charge to parents for this service. If your child has Medicaid, All Kids or private insurance, 
HNH will bill the insurance company for the vaccine. If your child is uninsured, the vaccine 
will be given free of charge. As mandated, PEEHIP dependents are not eligible to participate in 
this program and are eligible for services offered by the ADPH wellness program. 
 
This is an “OPT-IN” program. Parents are required to consent for the vaccine. Forms are being 
sent home Monday October 19, 2020 with each student. If you would for like for your child to 
participate, the completed and signed vaccine form must be returned to the school nurse no 
later than October 28, 2020.  Please contact the school nurse at your child’s school for any 
questions.   

 

 


